
 

Target Internet Safety Workshops September 2021 

 

All the children in school attended an internet safety 
workshop run by ‘Service Six’. The children explored a range 
of topics including; Social Networking, Gaming and Live 
streaming.  

 

 

Top Advice: 

• Make sure you regularly check your security settings 
• Make sure that all profiles are set to private 
• Protect your personal information from people you don’t 

know 
• Make sure that you report anything that you see that is 

upsetting or inappropriate 
• Do not share your location with people you do not 

know 



 

Targets Golden Rules: 

Think- Do you trust the person that you are talking to? 

Anyone- Anyone could see the information you are sharing. 

Respect- Respect the laws and use reliable services and 
sources. 

Get – Get help and support if you feel unsafe or unsure 
about something you have seen, done or been asked online. 

Ensure- Ensure you use the internet safely, it is there to be 
enjoyed. 

Together- Together we can tackle grooming and exploitation 
online. 

The staff attended the workshops in school to update their 
own internet safety and parents were invited to attend an 
evening session. The evening session was very informative 
and highlighted the dangers of unsupervised use of the 
internet.   

 
Safety suggestion: 

Google family link: 

Google Family Link - Home  

• Guide them to good content 
• Manage their APPs 
• Feed their curiosity  

https://families.google.com/familylink/

